Mabel School - 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grades

Dear parents,

On behalf of the 3-5 team, we hope you and your family have a great summer. We are excited to have your child in our class next year and partner with you in your child's education.

<u>Please reserve the evening of Thursday, August 18 for our K-5 Parent Night.</u> More details will be communicated closer to that date.

Below is our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade supply list. **Please send these items with your child the FIRST DAY of school.** We will organize all materials on the first day of school.

3rd Grade	4th Grade	5th Grade
□ 1 one-inch 3-ring binder □ 1 half-inch 3-ring binder □ 1 single-subject spiral notebook □ 2 composition notebooks □ 2 packs of #2 pencils (mechanical pencils are allowed, but don't forget to purchase lead) □ Pencil pouch with holes to fit in binder □ Pair of student scissors □ Box of crayons OR colored pencils □ 3 boxes of tissue □ 1 container hand sanitizer □ 1 container of Clorox or Lysol wipes □ Headphones or earbuds	□ 1 one-inch 3-ring binder □ 1 pack of loose-leaf paper □ 2 single-subject spiral notebooks □ 1 composition notebook □ 1 plastic pocket folder □ 2 packs of #2 pencils (mechanical pencils are allowed, but don't forget to purchase lead) □ Pencil pouch with holes to fit in binder □ Pair of student scissors □ Box of crayons OR colored pencils □ 3 boxes of tissue □ 1 container of Clorox or Lysol wipes □ 1 container hand sanitizer	□ 1 one-inch 3-ring binder □ 1 pack of loose-leaf paper □ 3 single-subject spiral notebooks □ 1 plastic pocket folder □ 2 packs of #2 pencils (mechanical pencils are allowed, but don't forget to purchase lead) □ Pencil pouch with holes to fit in binder □ 1 pack of highlighters □ Box of colored pencils □ 3 boxes of tissue □ Pair of student scissors □ Pack of glue sticks □ 1 container of Clorox or Lysol wipes
	☐ Headphones or earbuds	☐ Headphones or earbuds

Classroom donations are always appreciated:

★ Erasers
★ Pencils
★ Paper towels
★ Large hot-glue sticks

School fees will be \$15.00 and those are due the first week of school. Please make checks payable to Mabel School. Students will <u>NOT</u> be allowed to keep a pencil box in their desks.

We look forward to working with you and your student next year! Hope your summer is restful and fun! Remember KEEP READING! And, 4th and 5th graders, work on those MULTIPLICATION TABLES!